
Board of Trustees MeeƟng                                                                                                                                        
Tuesday, August 8, 2023     - ConƟnuaƟon MeeƟng 8/15/23  
6:30 PM / North Bennington Firehouse 
  
 

Trustees PaƩerson, Mullineaux, and Lowary along with Treasurer Buggee, aƩended the meeƟng in 
person. 

Also, in aƩendance – Keith Cross, Sr., Mike Pierce, Gina Brown and Joe Brown. 

Absent – Mary Rogers, ScoƩ Creedy 

Trustee Lowary opened the meeƟng at 6:30 PM on site at the North Bennington Firehouse. The firehouse 
chimney and the firehouse furnace were looked at and discussed. 
 
It was decided that further bids will be obtained for repairs to the chimney and the scope of the flue will 
be requested as well. 
 
Treasurer Doug Buggee will contact West Oil to request a thorough boiler inspecƟon and assessment for 
either cleaning or repairs to help maintain the system for a bit longer. 
 

Reports on the above will be available at the September meeƟng. 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
Trustee PaƩerson made a moƟon to adjourn the meeƟng at 6:50 PM. This was seconded by Trustee 
Mullineaux and so voted. 

 

Lorine Elwell 
Village Clerk                                                                                                                                                                    
Village of North Bennington 

Via notes transcribed from Trustee Lowary and Treasurer Buggee 

 

 

 

 


